
ARMA FORT WORTH CHAPTER 

 

March Mini-Seminar Luncheon Meeting                                                    March 

Date:   Wednesday, March 11, 2020 

 

Time:   11:30-1:45 (There will be a break at 12:50...with the extended  

              session from 1:00-1:45) 

 

Place:    Cattlemen’s Steakhouse, 2458 N Main St, Fort Worth, TX 76164 

Parking:  Cattlemen’s will be reserving parking spaces behind their  

                 building and along the front of the building for this event  

                 at no cost. There is also paid parking across the street. 

 

Cost:     $25.00 Members bring 1 guest free 

                $30.00 Non-Members bring 1 guest free 

 

Menu:   (to be added soon) 

 

Program:   

This presentation will focus on the unique responsibility of managing presidential records: Obligations 

under the Presidential Records Act, technological challenges of both paper and electronic records, 

adapting records management practices to each new administration and dealing with the upheaval of 

a Presidential transition. Philip will touch on the changes in White House records over the past 29 

years and what happens to the records once a president leaves office. 

 

Speaker: 

Philip Droege currently serves as the Director of the White House Office of Records Management.  He 

grew up in the Maryland suburbs of Washington, DC and graduated from Concordia College in Sew-

ard, Nebraska in 1989. Mr. Droege started his professional life as a high school teacher on Long Is-

land, New York.  In July of 1990 he moved back to Washington, DC to take a job in the White House 

as a Records Technician.  During his 29 years in the Office of Records Management, he has served in 

five Presidential Administrations as a Records Analyst, Supervisor, Deputy Director and his current 

position as Director, which he has held since 2004. 

Mr. Droege and his wife, Kate, have four daughters, Grace (20), Alice (18), Lucy (15) and Eleanor (13). 

 

Registration:  www.armafortworth.org/online-store 

                         Square Up is now used for registration 

Pay at the door Email: DBrown@carterbloodcare.org 

If you  register but do not show up you will be billed….Why?   Because we are billed for your meal. 

 
 

Special thanks to Sherri Taylor,  Armstrong Archives for being a Sponsor for 2019-2020  

 

April Meeting 

Michael C. Titens | Thompson Knight 

Best practices for business when it comes to cybersecurity policies.   

 

Sign up soon...we expect a large crowd! 

 

 


